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July 26,2023

Chair Mark Pendergraft and Board
Okanagan-Similkameen Regional District
101 Martin Street
Penticton, BC V2A 5J9

'\01 Martin Street
i,-JentictonBe V2A 5J9

Dear Chair Mark Pendergraft and Board:

RE: CANADA COMMUNITY-BUILDING FUND: FIRST COMMUNITY WORKS FUND
PAY-MENT FOR 2023/2024

I am pleased to advise that UBCM is in the process of distributing the first Community Works
Fund (CWF) payment for fiscal 2023/2024, An electronic transfer of $565,197.95 is expected
to occur in August 2023. This payment is made in accordance with the payment schedule
set out in your CWF Agreement with UBCM (see section 4 of your Agreement).

CWF is made available to eligible local governments by the Government of Canada
pursuant to the Administrative Agreement. Funding under the program may be directed to
local priorities that fall within one of the eligible project categories.

Further details regarding use of CWF and project eligibility are outlined in your CWF
Agreement and details on the Canada Community-Building Fund can be found on our
website.

For further information, please contact Canada Community-Building Fund Program Services
bye-mail at ccbf@ubcm.ca or by phone at 250-356-5134.

Sincerely,

Councillor Jen Ford
UBCM President

PC: Jim Zaffino, Manager of Finance

GO-l0SSl Shellh"dne WAY Rlrhrnonri Be vr,x 2WrJ S?S Gnvprnmpnl Sirpel V,cl""" Be VRV OAR

t GO·1270822G I f 6042709116 I uiJcmcfI t 2503565133 I I 25035G5119 I ubcmca


